
Dear Kindergarten Student and Family,  
 

We are delighted to welcome you to Kindergarten at Milton Terrace 
Elementary! It won’t be long until we get to meet each other and 
begin a very special year together! 

 

Below are some school supplies your child will need this coming year. 
It would be helpful if you and your child would bring all 
supplies to school on our “Kindergarten Orientation Day” - 
Wednesday, September 6th from 9:00-10:30 AM.    
 

If you are unable to bring your supplies to our Orientation Day, please send all items to 
school with your child during the first week of school – thank you so much!   
 

Sincerely, the MTE Kindergarten Teachers 
 

 

Milton Terrace Elementary - Kindergarten Supply List 
 

• 1 large backpack without wheels (please label with your child’s name) 
• 1 plastic pencil box, approximately 8x5, no compartments/ please see picture 

below (please label pencil box with your child’s name) 
• 2 boxes of 24 Crayola crayons  
• 2 Pearl brand erasers  
• 1 package of yellow Ticonderoga #2 pencils 
• 4 large glue sticks (Elmer’s brand works best) 
• 4 Paper Mate Flair pens, medium point – black ink  
• 1 pair of scissors - Fiskars brand work best (please label scissors with your 

child’s name) 
• 8 fine tip Expo dry-erase markers, black only (no ultra-fine tip, please)  
• 1 pair of headphones that comfortably fit your child -- no earbuds, please 

(please label headphones with your child’s name) 
• 1 one-inch 3-ring binder (any color) with a clear view pocket on the front cover 

(please label binder with your child’s name) 
• 30 sheets of clear sheet protectors – please clip sheet protectors inside your 

child’s binder – thank you! 
• 2 boxes of tissues  
• 1 box of gallon Ziploc bags (boys, only) 
• 1 box of sandwich Ziploc bags (girls, only) 
• 2 packages of antibacterial hand wipes  
• A change of clothes to be kept at school - including a shirt, seasonal pants, 

socks and underwear (please place all clothing items in a large Ziploc bag 
and label with your child’s name)  

   Thank you very much - we appreciate your support!  
 

September 2023 


